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Submission to the Inquiry into improving 
consumer experiences, choice, and outcomes in 

Australia’s retirement system 
The National Housing Supply and Affordability Council (the Council) thanks the Senate 
Economics References Committee (the Committee) for inviting a submission to the Inquiry 
into improving consumer experiences, choice, and outcomes in Australia’s retirement 
system (the Inquiry). 

The Committee may wish to refer to information published by the Council to inform its 
deliberations in this Inquiry. These reports are linked below and available at our website 
www.nhsac.gov.au 

• State of the Housing System 2024 

• Submission to the Amendments to the Housing Australia Investment Mandate Direction 
consultation 

• Submission to the Worsening Rental Crisis in Australia inquiry  

• Barriers to Institutional Investment, Finance and Innovation in Housing Report  

Further information on the Council and its work can be found at www.nhsac.gov.au.  

https://nhsac.gov.au/reports-and-submissions/state-housing-system-2024
https://nhsac.gov.au/reports-and-submissions/amendments-housing-australia-investment-mandate-direction-consultation
https://nhsac.gov.au/reports-and-submissions/amendments-housing-australia-investment-mandate-direction-consultation
https://nhsac.gov.au/reports-and-submissions/worsening-rental-crisis-australia-inquiry
https://nhsac.gov.au/reports-and-submissions/barriers-institutional-investment-finance-and-innovation-housing-report
http://www.nhsac.gov.au/
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